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California Sisters Landscapes 
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Plant Species doing well in the garden prior to renovation (the survivors!): 
 

Photo Plant Species Description Maintenance Ht. Web link for info 

 

Arctostaphylos 
“Dr. Hurd” 

Evrgrn. 
Shrub, 
white flwrs 

Minimal. 
Clean tools 
before 
pruning! 

5’ https://www.laspilitas.com/n
ature-of-california/plants/56--
arctostaphylos-manzanita-dr-
hurd  

 

Arctostaphylos 
edmundsii 
“Carmel Sur” 

Evrgrn. 
Shrub, pale 
pink flwrs 

Minimal. 
clean tools 
before 
Pruning! 

2’  https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/arctostaphylos-
edmundsii-carmel-sur  

 

Atriplex 
leucophylla 
(Salt bush) 

Evrgrn. 
Shrub, pale 
foliage 

Prune as 
needed to 
shape 

3 – 4’ https://www.laspilitas.com/n
ature-of-
california/plants/105--
atriplex-lentiformis-breweri  

 

Baccharis 
pilularis 
(Coyote brush 
–prostrate) 

Evrgrn. 
Low shrub, 
green 
foliage 

Prune back 
to 1’ tall in 
fall 

1 – 
2.5’ 

https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/baccharis-pilularis-
twin-peaks  

 

Ceanothus  
“Centennial” 

Evrgrn. 
woody, 
grnd. covr., 
bl. flwrs 

Lightly 
shape. clean 
tools before 
Pruning! 

0.5’ https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/ceanothus-
centennial  

 

Ceanothus 
(Dark Star) 

Evrgrn. 
Shrub, 
vivid blue 
flwrs 

Lightly 
shape. Clean 
tools before 
pruning! 

5’  https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/ceanothus-dark-
star  

 

Dudleya 
farinose 
(Bluff lettuce) 

Per. 
succulent 

Minimal. 
Prune back 
dead flower 
stalks 

0.5’ https://calscape.org/Dudleya-
farinosa-(Bluff-Lettuce)  

 

Eriogonum 
fasciculatum 
(CA 
buckwheat) 

Evrgrn. 
Shrub, 
cream 
flwrs 

Cut back to 
1’ tall in Dec. 

2 - 3’  https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/eriogonum-
fasciculatum  

 

Eriogonum 
giganteum (St. 
Catherine’s 
Lace) 

Evrgn. 
Shrub, 
silvery, 
white flwrs 

cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

2.5 - 3’   https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/eriogonum-
giganteum  
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Eriogonum 
grande var. 
rubescens  
(Red 
buckwheat) 

evrgn. pink 
flwrs, per. 

cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

1-1.5' https://calscape.org/loc-
California/Red-Buckwheat-
(Eriogonum-grande-var.-
rubescens)  

 

Frangula 
californica ssp. 
tomentella 
(Serpentine 
coffeeberry) 

Evrgn. 
Shrub, 
silvery, 
berries (for 
birds) 

Prune to 
shape and to 
encourage 
bushiness 

5 – 10’  https://www.calfloranursery.c
om/plants/rhamnus-
californica-ssp-tomentella  

 

Heuchera 
maxima 
(Island 
Alumnroot) 

Evrgn. Per. 
Pink – 
white 
flower 

Dead head 
(prune 
flower stalks) 
after blooms 

1’ – 2’ https://calscape.org/Heucher
a-maxima-(Island-Alum-Root) 
 

 

Keckiella 
cordifolia 
(Heartleaf 
Keckiella) 

deciduous 
per. 
Orange 
flwrs 

Prune back 
flowering 
ends of 
branches 
after blooms 

2’ – 3’ https://www.watershednurse
ry.com/nursery/plant-
finder/keckiella-cordifolia/#  

 

Muhlenbergia 
rigens (Deer 
grass) 

Per. Bunch 
grass, 
golden 
greenish 
yellow 

Cut back to 
small mound 
in winter 

3 – 4’ https://calscape.org/Muhlenb
ergia-rigens-(Deergrass)  

 

Salvia 
clevelandii 
(Cleveland 
sage)  

Evrgn., 
shrub, 
purple 
flwrs. 

Cut back by 
1/3 in fall 

3 – 4’ https://calscape.org/Salvia-
clevelandii-(Cleveland-Sage)  

 

Stipa pulchra 
(Purple needle 
grass) 

Per. Bunch 
grass 

Cut back to 
small mound 
in winter 

1 – 2’ https://calscape.org/Stipa-
pulchra-(Purple-Needlegrass)  

 

Symphoricarpo
s albus 
(Snowberry) 
 

Per. 
Creeping, 
woody 
grnd cover 

Cut back to a 
few inches 
tall in Jan to 
Feb 

2 – 3’ https://calscape.org/loc-
California/Snowberry,Commo
n(Symphoricarpos-albus)  
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Plant Species with similar habitat needs which were added (some plants are 
duplicates to the ones above since gardens look best with multiples of most): 
 
Photo Plant Species Description Maintenance Ht. Web link for info 

 

Achillea 
millefolium  
(Yarrow) 

deciduous 
per. White 
flwrs 

cut back 
flower stalks 
down to base 
after 
blooming 

1 – 2’  
https://calscape.org/Achille
a-millefolium-(Common-
Yarrow)   

 

Achillea 
millefolium  
(Yarrow) 
‘Heart-throb’ 

deciduous 
per. Red 
flwrs 

cut back 
flower stalks 
down to base 
after 
blooming 

1 – 2’ https://sugarcreekgardens.c
om/product/achillea-
heartthrob-yarrow/  

 

Ceanothus 
‘Carmel 
creeper’ 

evrgn. blue 
flwrs, per. 
Ground-
cover 

Prune to 
shape as 
needed 

2 – 3’ https://www.watershednur
sery.com/nursery/plant-
finder/ceanothus-griseus-
var-horizontalis/  

 

Eriogonum 
giganteum (St. 
Catherine’s 
Lace) 

Evrgn. 
Shrub, 
silvery, 
white flwrs 

cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

2.5 - 3’   https://www.calfloranurser
y.com/plants/eriogonum-
giganteum  

 

Eriogonum 
grande var. 
rubescens 
"Red 
Buckwheat" 

evrgn. Pink 
flwrs, per. 

cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

1-1.5' https://www.anniesannuals
.com/plants/view/?id=1485  

 

Eschscholzia 
californica (CA 
Poppy) 
  

Ann./per. 
Wildflower, 
orange flwrs 

Cut back to 1” 
after seeding 
 
Sow seeds in 
late fall 

1’ https://calscape.org/Eschsc
holzia-californica-
(California-Poppy)  

 

Fragaria 
chiloensis 
(Beach 
strawberry) 

evrgn. 
White flwrs, 
per. 
Ground-
cover 

Minimal, trim 
border as 
needed (or 
transplant 
new plants) 

Under 
0.5’  

https://www.calfloranurser
y.com/plants/fragaria-
chiloensis-green-pastures  
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Gambelia 
speciosa 
(Island snap 
dragon) 

evrgn. red 
flwrs, per.  

Cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

2.5’ https://www.laspilitas.com/
nature-of-
california/plants/321--
galvezia-speciosa  

 

Grindelia 
stricta var. 
platyphylla 
(Gumplant) 
‘Mendocino’ 

evrgn. 
yellow 
flwrs, per. 

cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming 

0.5’ https://www.calfloranurser
y.com/plants/grindelia-
stricta-v-platyphylla  

 

Heteromeles 
arbutifolia 
(Toyon) 

evrgn. 
Shrub, shiny 
green, 
brilliant red 
berries (for 
birds) 

prune to 
shape as 
needed and 
to encourage 
bushiness 

6 – 10’ https://calscape.org/Hetero
meles-arbutifolia-(Toyon)  

 

Muhlenbergia 
rigens (Deer 
grass) 

Per. Bunch 
grass, 
golden 
greenish 
yellow 

Cut back to 
small mound 
in winter 

3 – 4’ https://calscape.org/Muhle
nbergia-rigens-(Deergrass)  

 

Salvia 'Bee's 
Bliss'  

evrgn. 
Purple 
flwrs, grnd 
cvr 

prune to 
shape as 
needed  

1-1.5' https://www.anniesannuals
.com/plants/view/?id=5230  

 

Salvia 
clevelandii X 
leucophylla 
‘Pozo Blue’ 

evrgn. 
Shrub, 
purple flwrs 

cut back by 
1/3 after 
blooming 

4’ https://www.anniesannuals
.com/plants/view/?id=3372  

 

Sidalcea 
malviflora 
(Checker 
bloom) 

deciduous 
per. pink 
flwrs 

Cut back 
flower stalks 
after 
blooming and 
seeding 

1’ https://www.calfloranurser
y.com/plants/sidalcea-
malviflora  

 

Symphyotrichu
m chilense 
(CA Aster) 

Semi-
deciduous 
per. grnd. 
cover, pale 
purple flwrs 

Cut back after 
blooming 

1’ https://www.laspilitas.com/
nature-of-
california/plants/777--
aster-chilensis  

 


